Dragnea, Irina

s.22(1) Personal and

From: Stan Ford gonfidential

Sent: Friday, August 31, 2018 1:22 PM

To: Public Hearing

Subject: Re: Rezoning Application for Arbutus Corridor ODP Amendments

I support the rezoning to the Arbutus Corridor to the north of Fir Street as described in the ODP Amendments.

Stan Ford

On Fri, Aug 31, 2018 at 10:45 AM Public Hearing <PublicHearing(@vancouver.ca> wrote:

Hello Mr. Ford,

Thank you for your comment in regards to the Arbutus Corridor ODP Amendments.

Can you please specify if you support or oppose the rezoning application? | believe a word is missing after
“‘wholeheartedly”.

Thank you kindly for clarifying.

Best,

City Clerk's Office
City of Vancouver

FEmail: publichearing(@vancouver.ca

Website: vancouver.ca/publichearings

. 8.22(1) Personal and
From: Stan Ford [ mailtoconfidential

Sent: Thursday, August 23, 2018 4:34 PM
To: Public Hearing
Subject: Rezoning Application for Arbutus Corridor ODP Amendments




I wholeheartedly with the proposal to eliminate the section from Fir to almost 1st Ave from the Arbutus
Corridor Official Development Plan.

Pine Street can be upgraded to safely link the Arbutus Greenway to Granville Island and the south False Creek
Greenway.

Stan Ford





